
 
 

 

 

             Phone:  
(407) 513-3566 

Procurement Services 
2145 Metro Center Boulevard, Suite 100 ∙  
Orlando, FL 32835 

Web: 
www.flvs.net 

Email: 
procurement@flvs.net 

NOTICE 
INTENT TO AWARD 
FLORIDA VIRTUAL SCHOOL 
June 26, 2018 
************************************************************************************* 

IT Hardware and Software; ITB01-188580B01-ITHWSW-XXXXXX 

As a result of the bids submitted on May 22, 2018 regarding this procurement, the firm(s) of Bit Direct, 
Inc, CDW Government LLC and SHI International will be recommended for award of this contract.  

Florida Virtual School intends to move forward with the firm(s) regarding the lots and line items listed 
below:   

Suppliers Lot(s) and/or Line Item(s) Recommended for Awarded 
Bit Direct, Inc. LOT (6) Line Items: 1 and 4 

LOT (7) Line Items: 1 and 3 
LOT (9) Line Items: 2, 7, 12, and 14 

CDW Government LLC LOT (1) 
LOT (2) Line Items: 2,3,5,11,12,13,14,29, and 30 
LOT (3) 
LOT (4) Line Item: 4 
LOT (5) Line Items: 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 7, 11, 12 and 18 
LOT (7) Line Item: 2 
LOT (8) 
LOT (9) Line Items: 1, 3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, 10, 11, 13, 17 and 21 
LOT (10) 
LOT (11) Multi-Award Percentage Discount 
LOT (12) Multi-Award Percentage Discount 

Shi International LOT (11) Multi-Award Percentage Discount 
LOT (12) Multi-Award Percentage Discount 

Florida Virtual School hereby notifies you that it intends to approve the selection the Contractors 
listed above unless otherwise notified; the vendor listed will be submitted for approval at the Board 
of Trustee’s meeting on July 10, 2018. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the proposal procedures, or our intentions to accept 
the aforesaid bids, please contact the undersigned immediately. “Failure to file a protest within the 
time prescribed in section 120.57 (3), Florida Statutes, or failure to post the bond or other security 
required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute a waiver of proceedings 
under chapter 120, Florida Statutes.”  

We appreciate your interest in doing business with Florida Virtual School and look forward to receiving 
your proposals on future endeavors. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, Sheena Bartley 
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